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Thursday 8th October 2020
Dear Parents / Carers 
At 3pm on Friday 14th September, all East Riding schools received the following statement from Deborah Myers, ERYC Head of Children & Young People and Andy Kingdom, Head of Public Health (Hull):

"Having reviewed the current regional and local situation and taking account of the most recent Public Health data, we are writing to strongly advise that with effect from Monday 14th September, all staff in primary schools and all staff and pupils in secondary schools should wear face coverings at all times indoors except when in the classroom or when eating and drinking"

"We would like to stress that this is a precautionary measure but one we feel is essential to adopt at this time".
[bookmark: _GoBack]All school staff have been issued with clear visors to wear in the communal areas of school. We are not asking our pupils to wear masks as we recognise that this will not be practical for many and may even cause some distress. However we are asking all parents and visitors entering the school grounds to wear a face covering of some description. 
As ever we are dealing with an ever changing situation and we will endeavour to keep you all informed of any further changes we may have to implement.
Best Wishes 
[image: ]


Gail Lawton 
Headteacher
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Kings Mill School, Victoria Road, Driffield, YO25 6UG
T: 01377 253375 | E: kingsmill.specialschool@eastriding.gov.uk

www.kingsmillschool.co.uk

Gail Lawton M.Ed, Headteacher




